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8 rituals to lose weight from specific parts of your body



 



Introduction


Weight loss diets no longer hold any secrets for you? Do you think
you have gone through all the methods to lose weight? You have
tried everything yet you cannot lose weight without gaining it back
and without suffering? Try this method!

This book will allow you to target areas of your body with
precision.

You may want to concentrate on the belly, arms, thighs, chin, neck,
belly, hips, thighs and buttocks.

  If you want to perform liposuction, a ritual is also offered
in this book.








Spell to get
success in plastic surgery


Successful plastic surgery spell!



Brackets

- 4 gold candles

- 1 stick (or cone) of myrrh-scented incense

- 1 stick (or cone) of sandalwood scented incense

- 1 stem (or cone) of rose-scented incense

- 1 stem (or cone) of jasmine-scented incense

- 1 photo of yourself

- 12 grains of coarse sea salt

- 1 white tablecloth (or white sheet)



Ritual



● On a Descending Moon evening, preferably on a Thursday, set up a
table on the east side of the center of the room where you are
going to perform this ritual. Cover the table with the tablecloth.
Stand in front of the table, facing east.



● Put your photo in the center of the table. Then install the
incense sticks around your photo as follows: myrrh scent to the
east, sandalwood scent to the west, rose scent to the south, and
jasmine scent to the north. Arrange a candle next to each stick of
incense.



● Now light the incense and the eastern candle. By holding the
palms of your hands turned towards the sky, pronounce 3 times the
following incantation: "I invoke all the Energies of the East so
that They grant me the greatest possible chance so that the
surgical operation aesthetic that I will undergo is a total
success".



● Successively light the candles and incense of the West, then
those of the South, then those of the North. At each lighting, with
the palms of your hands turned towards the sky, pronounce 3 times
the same incantation for the Energies of the West, then those of
the South, and finally those of the North.



● Now turn your palms towards the photo in order to direct the
Cardinal Energies onto it. Focus on the photo 1 minute.



● Then place 3 grains of salt at the base of the flame of each
candle so that they mix with the melted wax and burn.



● The session is now over, but let the candles and incense burn
until completely consumed.



Comments



1. The strength of this ritual is essentially proportional to the
strength of your belief in it.



2. This ritual is particularly effective in its action to make you
successfully undergo a cosmetic surgery operation.



3. If you cannot find a required kind of incense, take another kind
instead. In any case, this ritual requires incense of four
different scents.



4. The Descending Moon is the 14 or 15 day period from the Full
Moon to the New Moon. There is a Descending Moon period every
month. To know these periods, consult an ephemeris calendar (postal
calendar or office diary, for example). The Descending Moon
symbolizes, among other things, the journey towards an easier, more
rewarding stage of life.



5. Thursday is the day dedicated to Jupiter, the god of luck par
excellence.



6. It is advisable to use a compass to properly position yourself
facing East and also to position the candles precisely at the
cardinal points.



7. You must invoke the Energies in the precise order
East-West-South-North.



8. If you are a believer, you can pray now for a few minutes; the
simplest words will be the best. You can also indulge in a brief
meditation.



9. The beneficial effects of this ritual could begin to be felt the
day after its execution and remain in effect for up to 6
months.
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